
Launch of 3rd Edition of Newscorner 

The Department of Zoology launched the 3rd edition of Newscorner - "বাৰ্ত াপ্ৰৱাহ - জ্ঞান 
অন্বেষণৰ এক যাত্ৰা" on 10.09.2024, marking another milestone in promoting academic 

discourse and creativity within the department. The event was held at the Premise of 

Department of Zoology, Mangaldai College with an enthusiastic participation of 35 students, 

all actively contributing to the success of this initiative. The unveiling of the latest edition of 

Newscorner showcased a diverse range of articles, research awardees, and creative pieces, 

curated by the students. Their involvement reflects the department’s commitment to 

encouraging extracurricular academic engagement. The program began with a keynote address 

by Dr. Seema Jyoti, HOD in-charge who emphasized the significance of student-led initiatives 

in fostering a dynamic learning environment and enhancing communication skills. A discussion 

featuring faculty members and student representatives also highlighted the role of newsletters 

like Newscorner in bridging the gap between classroom learning and practical knowledge 

dissemination. Contributions from students ranged from ecological studies to emerging 

zoological research, along with photographs showcasing their talents and academic curiosity. 

Overall, the event was a resounding success, providing students with a valuable platform to 

express their academic and creative abilities, while reinforcing the department’s commitment 

to supporting such initiatives. 
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